MMAE 589

STUDENT INFORMATION

In order to keep the Distance Learning experience running smoothly for both local and distance students, please read and observe the following information and procedures:

ALL STUDENTS:

· Lecture notes for the entire semester will be posted on the Internet before classes begin. They can be accessed at www.iit-online.iit.edu, then clicking on Internet, Lectures, and MMAE 589.  This page will list the lecture note files by lecture number and course section.  They are downloadable PowerPoint( files.  You can view and print these either with the PowerPoint program itself, or with a PowerPoint viewer that can be downloaded for free from Microsoft - the link for the free download is on the same page as the lecture note files.  If you like, you can download and print the appropriate sections before class to annotate with your own notes during the lecture.

· Streaming video files of the actual lectures will be posted on this same page, approximately 24 hours after the lecture is given.  These will remain up all semester.  Instructions for using these files are given under the “services” section of the main iit-online page (you need to apply on-line for a password).  These video files are for your convenience if you miss a class or wish to review one that you didn’t quite absorb.

· Please send an email to me at cesarone@iit.edu as soon as possible from your own preferred email account.  I will use these to build up a course email list for distribution of other electronic media during the semester.

· Any questions regarding course content should be directed to the instructor, John Cesarone, at (312) 567-5813 or by e-mail at cesarone@iit.edu.  For questions concerning Distance Learning delivery mechanisms, see below.

LOCAL STUDENTS:

· Please make every attempt to arrive on time.  Entering the room after class has begun is distracting to the instructor and the other students, and disrupts the video production process.

· Class discussion is highly encouraged.  But if you have a comment or question for the class, speak into the microphone so that it can be heard by all students local and remote.

REMOTE STUDENTS:

· If you have questions or comments during a lecture, you may phone them in using the appropriate equipment at your site.  Your input is highly encouraged, either with questions, comments, or anecdotes from your personal experiences.

· For any questions regarding delivery mechanisms or schedules of physical materials (notes, exams, homeworks, etc.) speak to Charles Scott at (312) 567-5217 or email at scott@iit.edu.

· For any problems using the Internet resources, speak to Brian Lukanic at (312) 567-5228 or by email at lukanic@iit.edu.

